
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC UTILITIES
815-724-4220

You are encouraged to attend the  
Department of Public Utilities Open House to  

learn more about the 2024 Water Main Replacement 
Projects. Project Representatives will be available to 

answer questions.

OPEN HOUSE
Wednesday, March 13, 2024  |  5:00 to 7:00 pm

Eastside Wastewater Treatment Plant Admin Bldg
815 Adler Street Joliet, IL 60436

FOR MORE INFORMATION VISIT
joliet.gov/construction-zone

City of Joliet Smart Message Community Alert Network
Receive notification and emergency information from the 

Public Utilities, Public Works, Police, and Fire Departments 
by email or text message. 

Sign up at joliet.gov/smartmessage

http://https://www.joliet.gov/government/departments/public-utilities/construction-zone
http://joliet.gov/smartmessage

